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Suffolk County Council is consulting on a proposal to construct a new school building for 
Lakenheath Primary School. The new accommodation will provide a two-storey stand-alone block 
to provide purpose-built teaching spaces, leisure, and social areas for young people in 
Lakenheath. The new accommodation will make space available to facilitate the increase in 
population within Lakenheath associated to new housing developments within the area.

External works are also proposed to provide hard and formal play, habitat area, a welcoming site 
frontage, new car park and drop-off.

Plans of the proposed development may be viewed at www.suffolk.gov.uk/consultations 
<http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/consultations> and will also be available for you to view at the 
school during normal school hours until Monday 19th June. 

This is a non-statutory pre-application planning consultation aimed at gathering the views of 
parents, staff and local residents prior to the submission of the planning application. It does not 
affect the right to comment on the proposals during the statutory planning consultation process.

Completed comment forms must be returned to the Schools Infrastructure Team, Suffolk County 
Council, Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich IP1 2BX by 19th June. 

You can also comment online at www.suffolk.gov.uk/consultations <http://
www.suffolk.gov.uk/consultations> or by email to schools@suffolk.gov.uk 
<mailto:schools@suffolk.gov.uk> until and including 19th June.

New Lakenheath Primary School: Public Exhibition

Proposed Site Plan | NTS

Aerial View

Existing School

RAF Lakenheath

New School

New School

Ball C
ourt

Sports
 Pitc

hes

Car Park

Ecology Zone

Station Road


	Consultation Board Site Plan (Page 1)

